
Dear Parent & Guardians,

We are excited to welcome you and your child for the upcoming 2026 school year.

To ensure a smooth registration process and provide an overview of our school bus

service, please find the following important information:

1. Registration for School Bus Service
Please register your child by scanning the QR code >

Registration cutoff date: 16  November 2025th

2. Parent Briefing Sessions (via Google Meet)
For parents who wish to learn more about RushOwl, including the Rushtrail app

tracking, pickup & drop-off protocol, Q&A session, and pricing, we will be hosting two

online briefing sessions. These are particularly helpful for parents unable to attend

the P1 Orientation on 17  October 2025.th

Briefing Dates for ADPS Parents:
1.  Tuesday, 28  October 2025 th

2.  Sunday, 9  November 2025 th

Briefing Time: 5pm-6pm

Please scan the QR code for the Google Meet sessions >

We encourage all parents to register early and attend one of the briefing sessions to

ensure a smooth experience with our school bus services.

Thank you for your cooperation and support.

school@rushowl.sg

2026 School Bus Registration

Regards,

RushOwl Singapore Pte Ltd

17th October 2025


